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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Patty O’Toole 
 
SUBJECT: Update on wildlife O&M data report 
 
At the November Council meeting, staff from Bonneville will present data on wildlife mitigation 
project operations and maintenance (o&m) cost and other data that they have produced using 
data collected through PISCES. 
 
In the FY 2007-2009 Fish and Wildlife project selection - programmatic recommendations the 
Council called for a review of appropriate funding levels for past wildlife mitigation acquisitions 
and for a comprehensive review of all o&m activities and development of a long term o&m plan.  
Data from Bonneville collected through PISCES will be an important part of these reviews. 
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